
I am eager to be your freshers representative in the SSLC because I would like to have the 

opportunity to help improve and develop our course further. I think that my strengths, and past 

experiences would make me a valuable addition to the SSLC team. The SSLC is a group of 

students that allows your constructive feedback, criticism or concerns to be heard by the 

department staff. Liberal arts is a new course, which means that the SSLC, and the changes it can 

initiate, is particularly valuable in order to further develop the course. I am not afraid to give my 

honest yet constructive opinion about how we can continuously improve liberal arts at Warwick. 

I am an approachable person who would readily listen to any feedback and/or concerns that you 

may have about the modules, your pathways, your professors, etc. I hope to be able to help you, 

and so also future liberal arts students at Warwick by making a change. In the past I have been 

involved in and lead multiple school service groups, which give me a strong foundation in this 

field. If I became your freshers rep, one of the first improvements I would like to make is setting 

up a platform for you to communicate with the SSLC directly and easily. This could be a place 

for you to write down your concerns or feedback for the SSLC to address in their meetings, 

making the process more efficient and allowing the SSLC to hear from as many students as 

possible. Most importantly, if I were elected as fresher representative, I would look forward to 

working with each of you to make liberal arts at Warwick the best that it can be. 
I hope the length is okay. 
Have a lovely evening! 
Paula 

 


